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God has blessed us with an incredible opportunity to open a Community Center, located within 

walking distance from our Transitional Living Center on Hobson Road. Last year, we sadly turned 

away 159 people who were seeking to be placed in our Transitional Living Center. With this new 

Community Center, The Lighthouse will have a place where individuals can receive immediate help 

while waiting for a bed. In addition, The Lighthouse will be able to expand its ministry to our  

neighbors and those in our community by offering a food pantry, free biblical counseling, support 

groups, and so much more. Praise the Lord for His continual blessings. Thank you to our faithful  

supporters. Your prayers, acts of service, and generous giving to a grass roots organization like The  

Lighthouse enable us to continue doing the work and ministry God has called us to do. I invite you to 

continue to support our work as we take this step of faith and follow after God.— 

The Lighthouse 

Community Center 

I am amazed by God’s provision as He continues to bless the work of our ministry through The Light-

house. I am reminded in Isaiah that God’s ways are higher than my ways, His thoughts higher than 

my thoughts. As I reflect on the history of The Lighthouse, I can absolutely say that His ways are 

higher than my ways, His thoughts higher than my thoughts. What I envisioned for the ministry  

almost 8 years ago is quite different from where God has brought us today. For this I am grateful, 

recognizing that “the heart of a man plans his way, but the LORD establishes his steps” (Proverbs 

16:9). It has always been my desire to faithfully follow where the Lord leads; thus, it is with great  

excitement that I share with you where He is leading the ministry next.  



Welcome Michelle Hubble—New Program Director! 

Michelle comes to The Lighthouse with a heart for the 

ministry: reaching the hurting and broken with the hope 

of the gospel. The Hubble family has been a part of The 

Lighthouse for many years. Michelle formerly interned 

under Brandon and has sat on our Advisory Board. Her 

husband Darin has also served on the Board. Experienced 

in the field, Michelle was the director of a women’s  

recovery home in another county. Her work there  

directed her passion toward Biblical Counseling. Michelle 

has attended 6 years of Biblical Counseling Training, and 

she is currently working on her certification. Michelle will 

oversee our Transitional Living Center as well as groups 

for the residents and counseling groups for the  

community. In addition, she will manage our NEW Biblical 

Counseling Outreach. We could not be more excited to 

have Michelle on our team. Her passion, drive, and  

vibrancy for Jesus are just a few of the gifts that she will 

use to serve those we help through The Lighthouse. 

’
Save the Date:  

Thursday, September 30th, 6:00—8:30 p.m. 

Join us for our Annual Celebration  

& Ribbon Cutting! 

Featuring our new Community Center 

3000 E. State Blvd., Fort Wayne, IN 46805 

Register online at LighthouseCelebration2021.eventbrite.com 


